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Transmission Needs Driven by Public Policy Requirements 

 

For questions related to Transmission Needs Driven by Public Policy Requirements, please contact the SERTP via email at 
southeasternrtp@southernco.com. 
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The SERTP did not receive any input or proposals for possible transmission needs driven by Public Policy 

Requirements for the 2018 planning cycle. Therefore, no possible transmission needs driven by Public 

Policy Requirements have been identified for further evaluation of potential transmission solutions in the 

2018 SERTP planning cycle. 
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